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Town of Barrington Planning Board     September 6, 2022 
333 Calef Highway 
Barrington, NH 03825 
RE: Gibb Subdivision 
 Continuance Request 
 Scruton Pond Road 
 Tax Map 223, Lot 9  

 
Dear Chairman and Members of the Barrington Planning Board,   
 

 We have been working with department heads and land use staff to work through some of 
their comments on the application and plans.  We had hoped to have a revised plan set which would 
address those comments submitted one week before meeting of today’s date, but were unable to 
meet that deadline. 
 
 Therefore, Berry Surveying & Engineering on behalf of the applicant, requests a continuance 
of the application to the next scheduled Planning Board meeting at which point the board will have 
had adequate time to review the revised plans and associated documents.  Thank you for your 
consideration, time, and attention to this matter. 
 

BERRY SURVEYING & ENGINEERING 
 
 
 
Daniel O’Lone 
Project Manager 

Dan Olone
Daniel


